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Water Main Replacement 
Project 
In an effort to save time and money, the Village has decided to 

work in conjunction with the Lenawee County Road 

Commissions plans to reconstruct Main St and Slee Rd, in 

order to replace the Main St. portion of our 70-year-old 

watermains. The Water and Sewer Committee and Village 

Council have been working with engineers, the State of 

Michigan, financial advisors and financial institutions to 

prepare for this large undertaking. We are excited that after 

many years of conversations this is finally happening.  

We will keep you posted as we receive more information. 

 

 

Compost 

Fall compost hours are 

Wednesday from 4-7pm and 

Saturday 8am-12noon 

through October 31st. In 

November, Compost is only 

open Saturday's from 8am-

12noon.  

 

Leaf Clean Up 

Fall leaf cleanup will begin 

October 21st and will continue 

as needed until the snow falls. 

The DPW will pick up leaves 

around town Monday - 

Thursday. There will be no leaf 

pick up on Friday. 

Please avoid placing leaves in 

the street. 

 

Planning 
Commission 

The Village of Onsted Planning 

Commission is collecting 

information of interested 

residents for upcoming 

vacancies. If interested, please 

contact the Village office or 

Sam Lafata, Village President 

at 
president@villageofonsted.org 
or (517)467-4618 

ONSTED NEWS 
Village of Onsted  

108 S. Main St. Onsted, MI     www.villageofonsted.org        (517)467-4618 



  September 28, 2020 

Page  2 

 

Village Savings! 
The village has been in discussions with our municipal advisor 

regarding refinancing our sewer bond loan to lower the interest 

rate on our Sewer System Expansion Bond potentially saving 

the village over $800,000 over the course of the loan. We have 

an offer from a banking institution and will be working out the 

details in the next few months 

Water and Sewer Rates 
After many months of careful review of water and sewer rates, 

the council has adopted a new REU (Residential Equivalent 

Unit) rate schedule. This schedule will standardize our REU 

distribution and is available on the Village website as well as in 

the village office. This will ensure that our systems are 

properly funded for future needs.  

 

Please 

Drive 

Carefully 
It seems every year we 

write reminding 

readers of the 

importance of being 

aware and driving 

carefully as school 

starts up again. 

Though there is nothing normal about this year’s return to 

school, one thing remains the same; be aware of children 

crossing the roads and keep your speed down. 

Pay By ACH 

Would you like an easier way 

to pay your Utility Bill at the 

Village? We now offer ACH 

processing for utility bills only. 

We have Monthly, Quarterly 

and Yearly options available!  

 

Please stop in or call the 

Village Office for more 

information. ACH forms are 

available in the office Foyer or 

on the Village website.   

 

 

 

 

For information regarding 

Council meetings, minutes, 

agendas and board 

packets- please visit the 

Village website.  

 

 

 

Also available on the website:  

Consumer Confidence Report 

Wastewater Financial Projection 

Water Dept Financial Projection 

Water Reliability Study  

CVTRS 


